
 

 

 

 

Subject: Nursery & Pre-School Individual Photos: Monday 13th October                                                                      

Date: 12th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to let you know that individual portrait photographs and sibling photos for all 
Nursery and Pre-School children will be taken on Monday 13th October. 

• If your child usually attends Nursery/Pre-School on a Monday, you do not need to do 
anything. We will ensure their individual photo (and sibling photo, if applicable) is taken 
during the day. 

• If your child does not usually attend on a Monday, you are welcome to bring them to school 
at 8:30am. Please wait with your child in the foyer by Reception, where a member of staff 
will meet you. 

• If your child has a sibling in the school, please also bring the sibling at 8:30am, so that a 
sibling photograph can be taken. 

• Please be patient as it may take time to take the photos but we will aim to be as quick as 
possible. 

• If you arrive after this time or once the photos have been taken, you may not be able to 
have the photo taken as we follow a tight schedule.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation. We look forward to capturing these special moments of the 
children. 

Best regards, 

SCA Early Years Team 

 


